
 
 
Circular No: P – 01 /0622                                                                    Date: 20.06.2022 
 

 

Dear Parent,    Assalamu Alaikum.!    

 

 The school has declared Eid-ul-Adha Holidays commencing from the 09th of 

July 2022 to 17th of July 2022 and the school will re-open on 18th July 2022. 

 Saturdays 02.07.2022 and 23.07.2022 are full working days. 

 

 

Jazakallahu Khairan, 

 

Principal 

 


